
 

 

April 18, 2017 

 
 

Dear NHSN User, 

The Long Term Care Team at CDC would like to thank you for collaborating with your local 
QIN-QIO and participating in the CMS Clostridium Difficile Infection (CDI) Reporting and 
Reduction Project. Your partnership is invaluable and will help make a difference for the 
residents that you serve. Volunteering to participate in this project is an important step in 
improving antibiotic stewardship and preventing CDIs among long term care residents. 

We would also like to congratulate you for successfully enrolling in NHSN’s Long Term Care 
Facility Component. As a registered user of NHSN, you will receive regular notifications and 
updates regarding the online application and other pertinent news. Please be sure to update 
your email in your NHSN and SAMS accounts as needed to ensure receipt of important 
communications. 

Please contact nhsn@cdc.gov if you have any questions or concerns. 

  

Thank you! 

The NSHN Long Term Care Team 
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